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Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Just as examinations stand to assess your ward’s hard work, it can at the same time 
be a nerve wracking challenge for both students and their families. Please be 
assured that we are committed to supporting you throughout this important phase. 
Our goal is to make this period as smooth and stress-free as possible for everyone. 
 
If you have any concerns or if your child requires any assistance, please do not 
hesitate to reach out. Our school counsellors are available to provide ready guidance 
and unconditional support. 
 
Counsellor Contact Details: 
 

 Ms. Anushka Kalra 

 98111 82953 

 anushka.kalra@rh.balbharati.org 
 

 Ms. Radhika Gupta 

 98110 92333 

 radhika.gupta@rh.balbharati.org 
 
Please remember that we are here for you. Together, we will navigate this important 
time with care and encouragement. 
 
 
Best Regards 
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